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Lt. Rosenberg, 

 

The Connecticut State Police Internal Affairs Unit has completed an inquiry into your 

complaint received on 04/12/2023. Your complaint included allegations against Marybeth 

Bosignore.  You alleged that Marybeth failed to appropriately pay you based on your 

temporary service in a higher class (TSHC) status.   

 

Marybeth is an employee of the State of Connecticut – Department of Administrative 

Service (DAS).   Based on her employing agency complaint was forwarded to DAS 

administrators who have directed an attorney from the Jackson Lewis Law Firm to 

investigate the complaint.   

 

All requests and correspondence should be directed to the Jackson Lewis Law Firm.   

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Lt. Matt Kane #048 
Lieutenant Matthew Kane #048 

Connecticut State Police  

Internal Affairs Unit 

 

 

 

 

As a result of my findings, this investigation has been closed and no further action will be 

taken by this office into this matter. 


